
September is Suicide Awareness Month 

Suicide is a deeply complex issue, but understanding the facts can help us create a safer and more 
supportive community. Did you know that suicide is the 10th leading cause of death in the United 
States, claiming over 48,000 lives each year? It's a startling reality that affects people of all ages, 
genders, and backgrounds, with rates highest among middle-aged adults and increasing alarmingly 
among young people. 

 

One important fact to remember is that most people who contemplate suicide don't actually want to 
die; they just want to end their pain. This underscores the critical importance of early intervention. 
Mental health 
conditions, such as 
depression, anxiety, 
and substance abuse, 
are significant risk 
factors, but they are 
treatable with the 
right support. It's also 
crucial to know the 
warning signs: 
withdrawing from 
social activities, 
expressing feelings of 
hopelessness, or 
suddenly giving away 
possessions can all be 
red flags. 

 

Perhaps the most 
hopeful fact is that 
talking about suicide 
does not increase the 
risk—in fact, open and compassionate conversations can save lives. By breaking the silence, offering a 
listening ear, and connecting individuals to resources like Lower Hudson Valley EAP, we can make a 
difference. Each of us has a role to play in preventing suicide, and by staying informed and engaged, we 
can help those who may be struggling feel seen, heard, and valued. 

 

 


